
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Cancellation of Public Meeting 

Sydney North Planning Panel 

 

The public determination for the below Development 

Application has been cancelled (previously scheduled for 13 

July 2017).   

 

2016SYE102 – Lane Cove – DA158/2016 

548-552 Pacific Highway, St Leonards 

Demolition and construction of hotel comprising 194 rooms and 

49 car parking spaces. 

 

The application was withdrawn by the applicant. 

 

For further information please call 02 8217 2060 or email 

enquiry@planningpanels.nsw.gov.au.  
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